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February 2019 
 
Dear Artist, 
 
I write to invite you to participate in IMADA’s annual celebration and fundraiser, Robin’s Art for the Arts. 
In order to make it successful, we need you! IMADA wants to exhibit and sell your jewelry, photography, 
watercolors, acrylics, oils, ceramics, textiles, and more. We bring together your choice of art and mix 
them with our musicians, student artists, parents, and community members. The result is a fun and 
memorable evening supporting and celebrating the arts in our schools. 
 
THIS YEAR’S THEME: MY FAVORITE THINGS 
Sure, we all know about raindrops on roses, but what are your favorite things? A special place...a hug 
from an old friend...the patter of rain on the roof...the first strawberry of summer. Tell us about your 
favorites through the medium of your choice. 
 
WHERE AND WHEN 
The event will take place at Dorman Hall at the Ascension Church on Saturday, April 6, 2019, when we 
celebrate the depth of the artistic talent in our community. Along with the sale of your art, the evening’s 
reception will include light appetizers, cash bar, and live music! 
 
HOW TO ENTER 
The enclosed forms provide the details you will need in order to submit your art. All mediums are 
welcome, as are services such as a photo shoot or art lessons to name a couple. We are pleased to offer 
you 50 percent of the proceeds from the sale of your work. Whether you create something new or pull 
from your collection, please bring us your art. Remember that our theme My Favorite Things is simply a 
suggestion. 
 
ABOUT US 
IMADA is a volunteer charitable organization that partners with the Middle/High Schools to support and 
promote fine arts education and appreciation. Through our fundraising and advocacy we help ensure 
that all students have access to the highest quality arts education. Robin’s Art for the Arts is a great way 
to exhibit and sell your work while at the same time supporting a great cause. Thank you in advance for 
your consideration and participation and I look forward to seeing your submission(s)! 
 
Yours, 
Trina Schell       Jo-Ann Duncan 
Robin’s Art for the Arts Coordinator    Artist Coordinator 
trinaschell@yahoo.com      imada.artforthearts@gmail.com  
 
P.S. Don’t forget to send us your participation form (enclosed) no later than March 30. Drop off your 
work on April 5 or 6 and join us at the reception on April 6th! 
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Supporting the arts in our schools! 


